
 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 18th July 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Outing 
 
 
 

The Year 6 Leavers’ Outing will take place tomorrow, Thursday 19th July. The children will travel 
to Westminster pier by bus and then travel by Thames Clipper to the O2 Greenwich to go bowling 
and have lunch. We will travel back to school in time for the end of the day at 3.10pm. 
 
Please note that we will need to leave school early at 8.15am on Thursday so please arrive by 
8.00am.  Please be on time!    
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. We are sure all the Year 6 children will 
have a fantastic day out together – they certainly deserve it after all their hard work this year! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K. Smart      Mr M. Kelleher 
Class 13 Teacher     Class 14 Teacher   


